
From: johnshepherd tglinvestments.com
To: TownCouncil Mailbox
Cc: brettogden tglinvestments.com; johnogden tglinvestments.com
Subject: Oppositition to ORD 2025-025
Date: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 2:50:32 PM

As the owners of 703 Wilcox, which falls in the "North District", we are strongly opposed to
the proposal to adjust the building limits. We have received no notice that this is part of public
discussion. We also own 309 Jerry the Central Disrict and expect to be notified anytime there
are actions that might effect your propertties.

We've endured 3 years of construction with The View that is 8 stories and now it's being
proposed that  we won't have that option. 

John Shepherd
Managing Agent Base of the Rock LLC and 309 Jerry LLC
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From: Sharon Hinton
To: TownCouncil Mailbox
Subject: Four story limitations
Date: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 9:04:49 AM

Sent from my iPhone

It would be great to keep buildings at four stories in downtown.

Thank you
Sharon Hinton
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